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Attention Valued Customers: 
 
Effective immediately, Panasonic will discontinue production of the CR-V3/BE lithium battery.  No last 
time buy will be offered.  Panasonic will ship all current orders by May 31st, 2022. 
 
There is no replacement model available. 
 
Last Time Orders: Not Available 
 
Last Shipment: May 31st, 2022 
 
Please contact your account manager if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael R. Dvorak 
Sr. Product Manager 
Panasonic OEM Batteries 

Nature of Change: 
EOL 
 
Affected Model: 
CR-V3/BE 
 
Date of Notice:  
28th April 2022 


